
Have your say on a Māori ward for Kāpiti 
Please complete this five-minute survey on whether we 
should retain the status quo OR establish a Māori ward  
for Kāpiti Coast District Council.
To learn more or to have your say online go to  
haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz/MaoriWard. 
Feedback closes 5pm Friday 13 October 2023

Survey

1.	Do you support Council establishing a Māori ward  
in Kāpiti? Please tick one.

Yes     No

What are your reasons for or against establishing a Māori 
ward in Kāpiti? Continue overleaf if needed. 

2.	Are you on the Māori electoral roll?

Yes     No     Prefer not to say

3.	If ‘No’ or ‘Prefer not to say’ to question 2:  
Would you consider enrolling on the Māori  
electoral roll in the future?

Yes     No     Prefer not to say

I am not eligible for the Māori electoral roll     

4.	If you whakapapa Māori, what are your iwi affiliations?

Ātiawa ki Whakarongotai 

Ngāti Raukawa ki te Tonga (via Ngā Hapū o Ōtaki)

Ngāti Toa Rangatira

Other, please state: 

Now tell us a bit about yourself
Please note Council takes your privacy seriously. Your name and 
personal information are not for publication. For full information 
about your privacy go to: haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz/privacy

5.	What’s your name?

First name:

Family name:

6.	What part of the Kāpiti Coast District do you live in?

Ōtaki		  Te Horo     

Peka Peka	 Waikanae     

Paraparaumu	 Raumati

Paekākāriki	 I don’t live in Kāpiti  

7.	Where do you live, if outside Kāpiti Coast District? 
State suburb/district/region:

8.	What age group are you?

15–24		  45–54    

25–34		  55–64     

35–44		  65+

Thank you for your time. Your feedback  
is important to us.
Scan and email your completed form to:  
democracy.services@kapiticoast.govt.nz 

or

Post to: 
Māori ward feedback 
Kāpiti Coast District Council 
Private Bag 60601	 
Paraparaumu 5254

or

Drop off the form at any of our Council service centres  
or libraries.

Feedback closes 5pm Friday 13 October 2023

Kōrero mai 
Have your say


